On September 20, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding PM-12 Project Modifications for Citrus Cove Elementary.

Question:  How could this have been omitted?

Response:  It was omitted from the project initially as we were in discussions with FEMA as to the possibility that it would be covered by them as a result of damage from the hurricanes.  It was later determined that FEMA would not cover the entire replacement which necessitated adding it to the current project.
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